
Printed on: 13/02/2019 09:10:04

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

12/02/2019  12:28:082018/6267/P OBJ Tanja Di Leta I have been in contact with Rita Darbar Environmental officer since 15/11/18 about the new plant at the rear of 

the building since than no action has been taken to sound proof the area. The backyard of Aviation house is 

used as a workshop even though on paper the “refurbishment” has finished. Constant talking shouting is 

inflicted on the residents of Thurstan/Holland and Aria house. The proposed open terrace is not a minor 

alteration, has anyone considered the impact is going to have on the residents, and who is going to monitor 

the noise? WeWork is a shared work space and people using their services can change frequently. I ask the 

council to reconsider granting an application for the open terrace. To explain how is it possible that such major 

works have taken place without anyone monitoring the impact of such works on the residents.
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